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February 28, 2013  
 
Attn: IFTA MEMBER JURISDICTIONS:  
 
Due to systems error that we are working to correct, we have come to find that we have a number of 
Georgia carriers who have in fact registered and Paid for their IFTA decals while not having their 
Decals show “processed” through our computer systems. This has caused a number of Decals to not 
have been sent out in timely enough manner in which to arrive with carriers by their expiration dates 
of February 28, 2013.   
 
Georgia Department of Revenue, Motor Vehicle Division would like to request that fellow IFTA 
Member Jurisdictions not carry out enforcement on Georgia licensees during this 30day grace period 
of February 28th-March31st, that way ensuring all IFTA Carriers who have paid their registrations 
have time to receive decals and have them distributed to all vehicles.  Questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to call or contact. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration, 
 
 
ALTON ROANE JR 
Commercial & Business Registration Manager, Motor Vehicle Division 
Georgia Department of Revenue 
4125 Welcome All Road | Atlanta, GA 30349 
Alton.roane@dor.ga.gov 
P:  404.724.7660 
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